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Dear Applicant 
 
Thank you so much for expressing an interest in our Headteacher vacancy. 
 
Here at Leigh St Mary’s Church of England Primary School we are proud to have 
established a safe, happy and nurturing environment underpinned by our strong 
Christian ethos, where children can flourish, succeed and reach their potential. There 
is a genuine sense of family within the school and strong partnerships exist between 
pupils, staff, parents, governors and our local church. 
 
Our previous Headteacher successfully led the school through significant change 
and challenge, from a two-form entry infant school to a through primary.  We are now 
looking for someone who can lead the school forward from its current strong and 
stable base.  The school already provides an excellent standard of education as 
demonstrated in the latest Ofsted and SIAMS reports but has the potential for even 
greater development and achievement.  
 
Our experienced governing body are committed to supporting our Headteacher 
whom we expect to develop good relationships with all stakeholders and continue to 
engage with established successful practices.  We would also look to embrace new 
ways of working to further improve the educational and pastoral provision of the 
school.  
 
As a Church school, we are looking to appoint someone who is fully committed to its 
Christian ethos and is able to further strengthen partnerships with the church and 
community. The person we are seeking to appoint must have proven leadership 
qualities, be passionate about our school’s vision and build on the excellent 
foundation provided by our current team of highly motivated individuals. 
 
I hope you will take the time to visit our school prior to application, where you will 
experience first-hand the warmth and passion for learning and life displayed by our 
pupils and staff.   
 
Further information about the school may be obtained from our website. 
 
We look forward to receiving your application, should you decide to proceed. 
 
Your sincerely 
 
Sharon Howard 
Chair of Governors 
 
 
 


